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London, 13th March 2007

Your Excellency,

The Bar Human Rights Committee of England and Wales, the Commonwealth Lawyer’s Association, the International Bar Association and the Solicitors’ International Human Rights Group would like to express their grave concern at reports of arrests and serious mistreatment of detainees, including the MDC leader, Morgan Tsvangirai.  The signatories note reports that the detainees were visibly injured when they were brought to Court in Harare, in response to an order by the Zimbabwean High Court.

The Zimbabwean police and government have repeatedly claimed to respect the rights of all Zimbabweans and the rule of law.  The signatories request that the Zimbabwean Minister of Justice and Attorney General give assurances that it will respect court rulings in relation to the legality of any detention and that detainees' rights will in future be ensured.

Yours sincerely,

Mark Muller QC, 

Chairman, Bar Human Rights Committee of England and Wales

Gugulethu Moyo, 

International Bar Association
Graeme Mew,

President Commonwealth Lawyers Association

Michael Ellman

Chairman, Solicitors’ International Human Rights Group 
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